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Helpful Homework Hints for your Second Grader!
1. Please have your child working in a quiet area with all materials that they will need accessible to them.

2. If there are any writing tasks or math computations required for the weekly homework assignment, please be sure to send all completed papers back to school on Friday with the signed cover sheet.

3. Please have your child complete his/her homework in pencil only.

4. It would be beneficial to purchase a deck of cards and some dice for math homework assignments.  We will be using these types of tools throughout the school year for homework.  If you do not have these at home, please let me know and I will lend some to your child for homework purposes.

5. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher.
Thank you for your cooperation and support with the homework tasks!

                          The Second Grade teachers
